
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 10th February 2017 

‘Fun Afternoon’ for Children in Nursery 

On Friday 17th February we are hosting a ‘Fun Afternoon’ for the children in Nursery.  There 

will be a variety of activities available for the children to access including the opportunity to 

have their face painted. 

Please indicate on the form below if you wish for your child to have their face painted. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Mrs S Smith 

Head of Nursery 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

‘Fun Afternoon’ for Children in Nursery 

Please indicate parental consent below by Thursday 16th February 

Childs name …………………………………………………… 

Parents signature ……………………………………………... Date: ……………… 

I give/ do not consent for my child to have their face painted 

Please return reply slip to Mrs Smith. 


